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MOTION ON NOTICE 

TITLE: CAR PARKING CHARGES 
 
Proposed by Councillor Samantha Leaves 
Seconded by Councillor Lynda Bowyer 
 
 
● Plymouth City Council acknowledges that Plymouth is aspiring to being one of 

Europe’s most vibrant waterfront cities.  Essential to this is a strong economy 
creating a range of jobs where Plymouth can demonstrate that it is an attractive 
place for investment. 

 

At the meeting of the City Council on 27th January, Members were advised that a 
consultation on the proposed car parking charges had finished before Christmas 
and that officers were finalising a report which would be considered by Cabinet 
Members imminently.   

 

Council notes the on-going delay in making a decision is creating continuing 
uncertainty on business, visitors, and local residents. 

 
 
 
The City Council agrees to – 
 
(1) recommend that a decision is made within 7 days of this meeting to help alleviate 

further speculation and uncertainty within the Plymouth economy. 
 
 
 

 


